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President-Elect Kerry Lippincott  opened the evening meeting with the Pledge of 
Allegiance, gave the invocation, and invited us to recite the Four Way Test.  
 
Visiting Rotarians 
Norm Lee, Bradenton, Florida 
 
Guests 
Kyle Pierce, Presenter 
Matthew Pierce, Presenter 
Matt Abraham, guest of Santa Abraham 
Joanne Bleakley, guest of Paul Bleakley 
Linda Beckley, guest of Phil Beckley 
Troy Quigley, Prospective member 
Lucy Quigley 
Peter Einset 
 
Announcements 
 

 Garey Adamson voiced concern over the proposed Lakeview medical 
services apartment building to be built at the old Finger Lakes Times site in 
downtown Geneva.  He noted that this project is not appropriate for this 
site.  The Zoning Board of Appeals public hearing is Tuesday, June 24th at 
6:00 p.m. at City Hall.  He urged the membership to voice their opinions to 
both the Planning Board and Zoning Board of Appeals before the boards 
make their decisions.   

 Linda Sutherland:  The weeding of the Welcome Center garden is June 21 at 
9 am. 
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 Kerry Lippincott:  Volunteers are needed for the Ironman/Musselman race 
on July 13th.  More information will be shared at an upcoming meeting. 

 
Happy/Sad Dollars  

 Charlie Wilson enjoyed Fathers Day with his family in Boston.  However, 
when he returned home he noticed that his garage door was stuck half-way 
and couldn’t get it open! He got it fixed to the tune of $1,200! 

 Santa Abraham is happy to be heading to Las Vegas tomorrow morning 
with her sisters.  (Good luck, Santa!) 

 Dave Cook was happy for a great golf tournament and thanked Diana Perry 
for her work organizing it!   

 Jerry Forcier got his first sunburn of the year! (Jerry, I assume this was at 
the golf tournament?!) 

 Jim Dickson is happy that the Tigers are still the leading team in baseball! 

 Norm Lee is happy to be here and will be celebrating his 93rd birthday 
tomorrow! Happy Birthday, Norm! 

 Ruth Leo was happy to have Norm here and wished him a happy birthday.  
She attended a memorial service for one of her classmates at the Sampson 
Veterans Cemetery.  It was her first time there and she was impressed at 
how beautiful the grounds were. 

 
50/50 
No drawing today! 
 
Heart of Rotary  
Alas, none of our members won, but we were happy one of our golfers, Dan 
Chacchia, pulled the winning ticket and Queen of Hearts!!!  Not sure of the 
amount but I think it was over $500!! 
 
Program 
 
Johnny O. introduced our speakers, Rotarian Jeff Pierce and his sons Matthew 
and Kyle of NHance of the Finger Lakes. 
 
They shared a video on the process of how they refinish cabinetry either as a 
classic refinish, color change or cabinet door replacement.  The process takes 
approximately 3 ½ to 4 days to complete.  



 

 
For more information contact Jeff at 585-694-9606 or www.nhance.com 
 
Submitted by 
Ruth Leo 
 
 
Future Programs 
 
June      25  Changeover meeting  
 
 
 
 Four way test: 

 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 
 

1. Is it The Truth? 
2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 

3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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